PPE: Change in Business Registration Certificate
On 25 May 2017, PetroVietnam Power Engineering Consulting Joint Stock Company announced the 8th change in Business Registration Certificate on 22nd May 2017 as follows:
Change in headquarter address

The new headquarter address is as follows: S3, T17, 319 Building of Ministry of National Defense at No. 63 Le Van Luong, Trung Hoa Ward, Cau Giay District, Ha Noi City, Viet Nam

Tel: 04 3557 2222

Fax: 04 3557 2222

Effective date: 22 May 2017 
